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Dear Hr. Russel Gibberd,

Thank you very much
for your letter of the 7th and for your cheque.
I enclose a receipt herewith.

The Dialectologia has gone separately.

I was wondering myself how it was that
after our good resolutions at that lunch, that
nothing was happening. I am writing to Batista
to give him a push. Were you going to write

the draft of the letter, or was it Batista, or
was it someone else? I shall ask Batista to
send you a draft of the letter to have your
suggestions, then I could ask Trueta, L coula
have a look at it also, and then we could get
started. There was enough goodwill in that
meeting to warrant a concrete step, and you
particularly were most helpful and enthusiastic.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,
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